Mrs Pitcher,

Dear Mrs Pitcher,

I am very sorry to trouble you again but I have not yet received a reply from Mr. Ryan or Mr. Doherty. I have postponed for a fortnight the meeting which was proposed for June 21st as I am very enxious to get Mr. Eyen's support before emberking on any meetings. I intend going out to Southall on Friday next, June 16th and I should be very glad if you could arrange for me to meet Mr. Ryan and Mr. Doherty. I shall call at your house about 8.30 that evening. Please drop me a note if thesearrangement is inconvenient. Thenking you.

Yours sincerely,

J.O. Barry-Walsh, Organising Secretary,